

October 27, 2021

Dear Epiphany Family,

As we head into a crucial stage of the 2021 Stewardship season, we reflect on the many ways members of Epiphany served the community this year. Over the past month alone, 35 members of our parish served alongside Network of Community Ministries!

In 2021, Epiphany reinvested 5% of its operating budget in local, national, and international ministries. Our goal in 2022 is to dedicate 10% of our operating budget - our first fruits - to outreach. With your pledge, we are asking you to help make that goal a reality.

Your pledges help determine the 2022 budget, but they also ensure funding for Epiphany's parish ministries, staff, facilities, and outreach. To give, please return your completed pledge card (enclosed) or <u>CLICK HERE</u> to fill out a pledge card online. All pledges received by **Sunday, November 7th** will be blessed during morning services.

As you think about your pledge, we ask that you pray and consider the amazing impact it could have on Epiphany's ministry through outreach. God has continued to provide exciting opportunities to build relationships and strengthen Epiphany's witness in the local community and around the world! Our outreach giving, carefully stewarded by Epiphany's Outreach Council, includes funding for:

Local

Network

- Austin Street
- Epiphany Garden
- Brandywine
- UTD Intl. Partners
- Gateway of Grace

National

- youth missions
- stateside adult missions
- Episcopal Relief and Development

International

- Chain and Kellerman Foundations in Uganda
- Honduras Missions
- Cambodia Mission

We are so thankful to be part of such a generous parish. As we celebrate our Jubilee year and the many blessings we have received, let us live deeply into our mission of serving God, our parish, and our community. We are built to serve!

On Behalf of The Stewardship Team, Kristin Frank, Elsie Hicks, Corey Hiscocks

